
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   April 01, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0240-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Manufacture clarified that the system we are receiving will use the 150MQ0N emission designator and
future system upgrades may use the 300MQXN emission designator.   

Updated this application to reflect the 150MQ0N emission designator and will modify future licenses as
appropriate if and when upgraded.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


